
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

I hope you are all having a good break and have been enjoying the sunshine! 

The #ChurchtownPlayground Relay is almost upon us. 

To make this a real celebration, I would like as many of you and our children involved as 

possible. 

On Tuesday 22nd April, we will be receiving the Baton from Children and staff from 

Brindle Gregson Lane Primary School at approximately 3pm. They will have ran 6 miles, 

so we need to make their last few steps as celebratory as possible. All our children will 

be lining our carpark; cheering and waving flags welcoming the running party to 

Northbrook and there will be a few words spoken. 

The following day, Wednesday 23rd April will be our turn with our Leadership Team, 

Team Captains, Miss Gwynne, Miss Wright and myself will run the short distance to 

Wellfield. We are asking if all children can come to school at 8.30am, in turn they can 

line the car park once again with their flags and cheers sending us on our leg of the 

relay.  

We would like as many of you to line the streets between Northbrook and Wellfield, 

supporting our team of runners. 

Due to Health and Safety of our children, staff and runners, as normal NO CARS 

will be allowed access to the main car park. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Shorrocks  


